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Upcoming Events 
 
September 15 - Sunday School & Adult Bible Study  
begin, 8:30 
 
September 16 - Volleyball vs. STAA @ Trinity, 4:30 
 
September 19 - Volleyball @ Bay City Christian, 5:00 
 
September 22 - K - 8 Sing in church, 9:30 
 
September 23 - FVL Cross Country Meet, 4:30 

September 24 - Volleyball @ Faith, Coleman 4:00 

School Cleaning 

Sep. 9 - Sep. 15 Hurley 

Sep. 16 - Sep. 22 Hurley 

Sep. 23 - Sep. 29 Hartwig 

 

 



  

 

Hot Lunch 

Hot lunch for this week is pancakes and sausage prepared by Mrs. Van Hecke. The cost                               
for each hot lunch meal is $2.00.   

Mission Offering 

Our mission offering for the 1st semester will be going to a                       
mission church in Japan where Mr. and Mrs. List’s nephew is                     

currently working as a teacher. Mission offerings are               

collected on the last day of the school week. Last week’s                     

mission offering was $42.00 . Thank you for your generous                 

gifts! 

2 Corinthians 9:7 – Each one should give what he has decided                       
in his heart to give…for God loves a cheerful giver. 

 

Cross Country 

Students in grades 3-8 are eligible to participate in Cross          
Country. There will be a Meet at Fox Valley Lutheran in           
Appleton on Monday, September 23 (grades 3-8) and at         
Lion’s Park in Greenville on October 7 (grades 4-8). Students          
will have a little time to practice their running at school but            
they will be responsible for the majority of it on their own. 

A permission note was sent home today to those students who expressed interest in              
joining cross country. 

Peshtigo Historical Day Parade 

On September 28th we will be participating in the Peshtigo          
Historical Day Parade. Our spot in the parade is Line 1 Spot            
20 on Wood Ave. Everyone from school is invited to come and            
be a part of the parade with us.  
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Today is National School Picture Day!  

On the Second Thursday in     
September, National School Picture    
Day reminds us to put on our best        
smiles. 
Picture Day creates memories that     
last a lifetime. Not only that, but the        
day makes moms and dads radiate      
with pride and joy. Whether they capture the first toothless grin or the start of               
adolescence, school pictures are a tradition dating back generations. They mark time,            
much like the hash marks on a growth chart. By graduation day, families bring their               
children full circle. A complete collection of pictures chart their children’s primary and             
secondary school years. 
 
Our school picture day is Monday, September 30. Ordering information was sent home             
today. 
 
Did you know? 

● The very first snapshot in the history       
of photography is considered “View     
from the Window,” dated 1826. The      
exposure of the shot lasted 8 hours.       
That’s the picture to the right. 

● The first color photograph was taken      
in 1861. 

● According to statistics, at present, only 2 of 10 images taken with digital cameras              
are printed on paper. 

 
Sources: 
nationaldaycalendar.com 
www.backlight.mu 
 


